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NOTICE TO CANDIDATES WHO CHANGED COURSES/INSTITUTION TO UI 

This is to inform candidates who either changed courses or Institution to University of Ibadan on 

the JAMB website that the print out of the change is yet to be forwarded to the University.   

Candidates in this category may therefore not find their names on the University website or where 

they find it, the change might not have been effected in the ongoing login exercise. 

A new print out is being expected from JAMB.  Affected candidates are therefore advised to 

exercise patience until the University receives the print out, and candidates’ details are placed on 

the website. 

Thank you. 

 

O. I.  Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 
 


